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PARTNERS IN COLLABORATION 

 
WHAT? 
Partners In Collaboration (PIC) is an innovative cross-disciplinary project that builds 
cross-discipline training and skill-enhancement across the Early Childhood Education 
and the Early Childhood Mental Health fields.  Participating Early Childhood Mental 
Health Consultants are paired with an Early Care and Education Practitioner for cross-
discipline training.  These same teams collaborate to provide integrated consultation to 
child care programs.    
 
By working together, Early Childhood Education professionals and Early Childhood 
Mental Health consultants: 

 Gain a shared perspective 
 Integrate their areas of expertise 
 Provide more comprehensive support to early care and education classrooms 

 
 
WHO? 
PIC accepts applications from ECE practitioners who currently provide technical 
assistance to child care providers in the community.   
 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
If you are interested in participating in PIC, please contact: 
 
Kimberly Sato 
Quality Enhancement Programs Manager 
510.875.2498 
Kimberly.Sato@acgov.org 
 
Sujata Bansal 
Early Childhood Mental Health Manager 
510.875.2451 
Sujata.Bansal@acgov.org 
 
 
 


